
 
 

 
 

                 FRN 0003030004 
                                                                                                          November 6, 2006 

 
 
Amended Transmittal No. 810 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
The Portals 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Cincinnati Bell Telephone (CBT) filed Transmittal No. 810 on November 2, 2006 
to add a new 1.544 Mbps Signal Transfer Point (STP) port termination rate element.  
CBT currently only offers a DS0 (56 Kbps) STP port termination.  Technological 
changes have enabled CBT to offer the new 1.544 Mbps STP Port.  CBT recognizes 
that this filing in not deemed lawful under Section 204 (a) (3) of the 
Telecommunications Act. 

 
 
 
  
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
       /s/ Michael E. Bishop  
         
       Michael E. Bishop 
       Senior Manager 
       Switched Services &Regulatory 

      Cincinnati Bell Telephone 
 
 
 
 
 
 


